

Rajasthan State Council of Educational Research & Training, Udaipur
Primary Education Learning Level Evaluation-2026

Class-5
Subject- English

Sample Question Paper

Time 2:30 hrs

M.M- 80

Lexical Items (Marks-7)

Choose the correct option from the given options-

7 x 1 = 7

Q-1 Choose the word which has a different sound of the underlined letters-

- (a) But (b) Shut (c) Put (d) Cut []

Q-2 Choose the similar meaning for the given word 'bright'-

- (a) Dark (b) Shine (c) Ugly (d) Pretty []

Q-3 The boy is sitting _____ the camel.

- (a) on (b) in (c) between (d) over []

Q-4 Choose the correct prefix for the given word 'easy' -

- (a) dis (b) ly (c) un (d) ness []

Q-5 Teena _____ Lokesh wanted to surprise their Didi on her birthday.

- (a) but (b) or (c) and (d) because []

Q-6 They made _____ Kheer in the pot.

- (a) delicious (b) worst (c) spicy (d) salty []

Q-7 "Majestic Amer Fort is in Jaipur." Choose the correct adjective in this sentence-

- (a) is (b) Majestic (c) Amer (d) in []

Structural Items (Marks- 27)

Q-8 Arrange the jumbled letters to make meaningful words-

(2 x 1 = 2)

(i) YOLLWE - _____

(ii) ARGSU - _____

Q-9 Write the opposite of the given words-

(2 x 1 = 2)

(i) Cry - _____

(ii) Night - _____

Q-10 Fill in the blanks with appropriate words from the bracket to complete the following sentences-

[trip, wants, helpful, paper]

(3 x 1 = 3)

(i) Maps can be _____ to us in many ways.

(ii) Preeti and Amit went on a _____ yesterday.

(iii) Manu _____ to go to the post office.

Q-11 Tick (✓) **T** for true or **F** for false for the following statements-

(5 x 1 = 5)

(i) Stop your vehicle and wait for the pedestrians to cross the road and proceed. [T / F]

(ii) Always use mobile phones while driving. [T / F]

(iii) We should do yoga daily to keep us fit. [T / F]

(iv) We should eat fast food daily. [T / F]

(v) The Emperor isn't wearing a crown. [T / F]

Q-12 Complete the passage by filling in the blanks using the words given in the bracket- (4 x 2 = 8)

[old, permission, retired, letter]

Sneha's Dadosa is a (i) _____ army officer. She found an (ii) _____ letter. She took that (iii) _____ to Dadosa. With the (iv) _____ of her Dadosa, she read the letter.

Q-13 Match the following column (A) with column (B)-

(5 x 1 = 5)

Column (A)

Column (B)

(i) A person who makes jewellery

(a) the dustbin

(ii) The sign  means

(b) clean and tidy clothes

(iii) We should wear

(c) Palace

(iv) Throw garbage into

(d) Goldsmith

(v) A place where king lives

(e) No Parking

Q-14 Fill in the blanks with the proper articles given in the bracket-

(2 x 1 = 2)

(a, an, the)

(i) _____ Rajasthan Government has decided to start electric buses to make travel easier.

(ii) Jaipur is _____ better place to live in Rajasthan.

Reading Comprehension and Textual Questions (Marks- 15 x 2 = 30)

Q- 15-17 Read the passage carefully and answer the questions given below-

In 2025, Bharat hosted one of the largest and most spectacular fairs in the world - the Maha Kumbh Mela - in the city of Prayagraj. This grand event which lasts for two months, happens only once every twelve years. Millions of people from all over the world gather to take a holy dip in the sacred water of the sangam (Ganga, Yamuna and Saraswati) believing that it will wash away their sins and bring blessings.

The Ganga begins its journey high in the Himalayas at a glacier called Gangotri. From there, it flows for approximately 2,525 kilometers in Bharat, passing through five states- Uttarakhand, Uttar Pradesh, Bihar, Jharkhand and West Bengal - before meeting the ocean. At its end, it forms the Sundarbans Delta, one of the largest deltas in the world; a home to mangroves and the famous Royal Bengal Tiger.

Along its journey, the Ganga is a lifeline for nearly 400 million people. It provides drinking water, irrigates fields and supports fishing communities. For centuries, this mighty river has been a source of life, faith and inspiration for the people of India.

Q- 15 (i) When and where was the Maha Kumbh Mela hosted in Bharat?

2

Ans. _____

(ii) Why do people take a holy dip in the sacred water of the sangam?

2

Ans. _____

(iii) Read the passage and write the opposite gender of the following word-

1

Tigress - _____

Q-16 (i) What does the Ganga provide to the people?

2

Ans _____

(ii) What is the name of the Glacier mentioned in the passage?

1

Ans _____

(iii) "The Ganga passes through five states." Name the states.

2

Ans _____

Q-17 (i) How many rivers make the sangam? Write their names?

2

Ans _____

(ii) Read the passage carefully and write one word for the following phrase-

1

A period of hundred years- C _____

(iii) Read the passage carefully and write the plural for the following words-

(1 + 1 = 2)

(a) Month - _____

(b) Fair - _____

Q- 18-20 Read the passage carefully and answer the question given below-

Ranthambore National Park is in the Sawai Madhopur district of Rajasthan. It is located at the junction of the Aravalli and Vindhya hill ranges.

The endangered Indian Tiger is the main attraction of Ranthambore. The main food source for the tiger is the Barasingha. In addition, there are other animals such as leopard, langurs, jackals, bears, hares, deers and crocodiles. Many birds like owls, cuckoos, bulbuls and eagles also live in this park. Sariska Tiger Reserve is located in the district of Alwar. The Sariska Reserve is home to many meat-eating animals such as leopards, wild dogs, jungle cats and jackals. These animals feed on sambar, chital, nilgai, barasingha and langur.

Both Ranthambore National Park and Sariska Tiger Reserve are a part of 'Project Tiger'. Project Tiger was started in 1973 by the Government of India to save tigers from completely disappearing. Some other well-known tiger reserves under 'Project Tiger' are Kanha (Madhya Pradesh), Corbett, Dudhwa (Uttar Pradesh) and Manas (Assam) National park. The best time to visit is from October to April.

Q-18 (i) Which National park is situated in the Sawai Madhopur district of Rajasthan? 2

Ans _____

(ii) What is the main attraction of Ranthambore? 2

Ans _____

(iii) Read the passage carefully and write the opposite of the following word- 1

Worst - _____

Q-19 (i) What is the main food source for the tiger in Ranthambore? 1

Ans _____

(ii) Where is the Sariska Tiger Reserve located and name the animals found there? 2

Ans _____

(iii) When was 'Project Tiger' started and why? 2

Ans _____

Q-20 (i) Name some Tiger Reserves under 'Project Tiger' in India. 2

Ans _____

(ii) What is the best time to visit the Sariska Tiger Reserve? 2

Ans _____

(iii) Read the passage carefully and write similar meaning for the following word- 1

Protect - _____

Writing (Marks- 8 x 2 = 16)

Q-21 Imagine that you are Sohan/ Sonali. Write a letter to your friend inviting him/her to your village to visit beautiful farms.

8

Ans. _____

_____ 2026

Dear _____

Yours _____

OR

Imagine that you are Pankaj/Poonam studying in Govt. Upper Primary School, Jaipur. Write an application to your Headmaster to grant you leave for three days as you are going out of city to attend your cousin's marriage.

Ans. _____

_____ 2026

Subject- _____

Respected Sir/ Madam

Yours

Q-22 Look at the picture given below. Write four sentences based on the given picture. [4 x 2=8]



Ans. _____

OR

Complete the story “A Thirsty crow” with the help of suitable words given in bracket- [8 x 1 = 8]

[pebbles, time, beak, water, flew, garden, drink, plan]

Once upon a (i) _____, there was a crow. One day it was very thirsty. It flew here and there in search of (ii) _____. It saw a jug in a (iii) _____. It flew there. There was some water in it the jug. Its (iv) _____ could not reach the water. So it could not (v) _____ the water. It saw some pebbles. It thought of a (vi) _____. It dropped the (vii) _____ one by one into the jug. The water came up. It drank the water and (viii) _____ away.